Miramichi East Playground Commuittee’s

FALL FAIR 2016

Date: Saturday, September 17*", 2016 (Rain Date September 18", 2016)
Time: 12-3 PM
Location: James M. Hill Memorial High School Property

Please join us for some great old Family Fun! Admission is $5.00/person OR $10.00/family

Admission gets you into the Fair and allows you to participate in the Jumping Castles and most of the Games. ©

Jumping Castles Tug of War (JMH Alumni Association)

Pony Rides ($§,00/each) Petting Zoo (Feed $1.00/bag)

Face Painting Dunk Tank (51.00/3 balls)

Hay Ride Pudding Eating Contest -y
Balloon Artist Obstacle Course .
Pumpernickel Pantry Guess the Kisses in the Jar (§1.00/guess)
Scarecrow Contest 50/50 Draw ($2.00/ticket)

Shoot the Cups Game Fish Pond Game

Family Photos by Kim Harris Photography ($5.00/photo - you get your photo on the spot!)

We'll also be having a BBQ with the following food & refreshments:

Hamburgers  $2.00 Goji's Cup $4.00
Hotdogs $2.00 Water OR Pop 52.00
Cotton Candy $2.00 Lemonade $1.00

Scarecrow Contest — We encourage all children to create their best Scarecrow and bring it to the Fair. Judges will
choose the top three and they will win a prize!

Pumpernickel Pantry — We would greatly appreciate donations of Jams, Preserves and Baked Goods to sell. Please drop
off donations at either School on Friday, September 16" by 3PM or after 10AM on Saturday at the Fair. THANK YOU!

We could not make this event happen without volunteers. If you can donate your time, please fill out the form at the
bottom of this letter and return it to your child’s teacher no later than Wednesday, September 14%™, 2016. THANK YOU!

Hope to see you all at the Fall Fair! Let’s make this fundraiser our biggest yet! ©

Should you have any questions, please email Kelly at mepc2017 @gmail.com

(] Yes, | can volunteer on the day of the Fall Fair. (] Yes, | can make a donation to the Pumpernickel Pantry

Your Name:

Child’s Name:

Phone Number:

Email Address:




Ian Baillie Primary School

Home ¢ SChool AssocCiation Newsletter
SEPTEMBER 2016

WELCOME

We are just getting into the swing of things — and we’d like to invite Parents/Guardians to become Members
of our Home & School. Membership allows you to voice your concerns and share your ideas. Your children
can greatly benefit from your interest and involvement! Only members of the Home & School are able to vote
on matters pertaining to the Association’s operations. We are a group made solely of volunteers and have
monthly meetings to discuss what we are going to do to support our school and children. If you cannot make
it to a meeting, you can still support the Home & School by becoming a Member and helping out when you're

available.

Our Membership fee is $5.00 and it goes directly to the New Brunswick Federation of Home & Schools. If you
are interested in joining this amazing group — please return the bottom portion back to the school with your

$5.00 and have it addressed to “Home & School Membership”.

We have a Facebook group titled “lan Baillie Home & School” as well. Please join! Your ideas and support are
always welcome. To reach us for more information, please email us at homeandschoolibp@gmail.com

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM

This year our Hot Lunch Day will be TUESDAY.

Coming home shortly will be our Hot Lunch menu. Parents simply fill out the menu for the weeks listed and
deposit exact change into the envelope provided. CASH ONLY, please and thanks! Please ensure your child’s
full name, class and quantity is listed. Please send back the order form as soon as possible. We need to have
our orders into the restaurants the day before Hot Lunch Day. In the event school is closed on Hot Lunch Day,

it will be held the following day back to school.
Our Hot Lunch Program is run by volunteers. Ideally six volunteers each Hot Lunch Day would be best to keep
things running smoothly. It only takes about 30 mins and then you can eat lunch with your child — what a treat

for them! If you would like to volunteer, please come by the kitchen at the school at 11:30am. If you can
commit to a schedule, let’s say, once or twice a month, please email us at homeandschoolibp@gmail.com and

we'll do up a rotation. Thanks so much in advance for your help!

FIRST MEETING: Sunday, September 18", 2016 at 6PM at the lan Baillie Library.

We’re looking forward to an awesome year at lan Baillie! We hope you can join in the fun!

Kelly Moore-Dennis
H&S President

lan Baillie Primary Home & School Association Membership Information

Parent’s Name:

Child’s Name & Class:

Email:

Phone Number:




Fall Fair 2016 Tug-of-War Tournament

Date: Saturday, September 17t", 2016 (Rain Date Sept. 18%", 2016)

Where: James M Hill Memorial High School Property

Time: 12-3 PM

Details:

The JMH Alumni Association (JMHAA) is partnering with the Miramichi East Playground
Committee for a fall afternoon of family fun. We expect upwards of 500 people to take in the

Fall Fair!

One of our major events is a Tug-of-War Tournament. Each tug-of-war team will include 8
match participants. Of the match participants, three must be female. The entry fee is S80 per
team. Each team will compete in a double elimination Round-Robin Tournament. The winning

team will win medals plus bragging rights!
We are looking for eight teams to participate in this inaugural tournament.
This is a great opportunity for team building and supporting your community!

For more information, please contact Sarah at sarahandjames@bellaliant.net or 625-4177.

Thank you,

Sarah Russell
JMH Alumni Association President
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